
 

Office of Christian Formation:  The Book of Life 
 

On Friday, November 1st, we will continue the tradition of remembering our loved ones in a 
special way, in celebrating the Feast of All Saints and All Souls. Our Book of Life will be 
displayed during School Mass.   This book has been a special tradition here at MBS School 
and contains all the names of our deceased relatives and friends submitted over the last 
sixteen years. 

 
If you have lost a loved one since November 2023, fill in the form below and we will add it to the Book of 
Life for this year.  In order to have the Book of Life ready for Mass, we will need to have ALL 
names submitted by Monday, October 28th.  Have your child return the form to their homeroom 
teacher, and it will be forwarded to my office. 
 
The Book of Life contains all of the names previously submitted over the years. Please do not send 
names that already have been placed into the Book of Life.  If you have any questions, please call 
the Office of Christian Formation at 751-5867. 
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Detach and Return by Monday, October 28, 2024 
Please add the following names to the MBS School BOOK OF LIFE for 2024: 
                
 
                
 
                
 
                
                      Name (Please PRINT)      Phone Number 
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names submitted by Monday, October 28th.   Have your child return the form to their homeroom 
teacher, and it will be forwarded to my office. 
 
The Book of Life contains all of the names previously submitted over the years. Please do not send 
names that already have been placed into the Book of Life.  If you have any questions, please call 
the Office of Christian Formation at 751-5867. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Detach and Return by Monday, October 28, 2024. 
Please add the following names to the MBS School BOOK OF LIFE for 2024: 
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